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The August meeting and program of the Florida Suncoast Information Specialists was held 
on Saturday, August 7, 2010 at The John and Mable Ringling Museum of Art in Sarasota, FL.  
A total of 37 members and guests were in attendance.  The afternoon began with informal 
networking and brunch catered by Carr’s Cafe at  11 a.m. in the Education Building / Art 
Museum Library’s meeting room. There was a guided tour of the Ca d’Zan afterward. 
   

Welcome and Introductions
SIS Vice-President Hal Harmon began the meeting at 11:00 a.m. and welcomed the 
group in The John and Mable Ringling Museum’s Education Building’s conference room. 
 
Minutes
The June 23, 2010 minutes were moved by Vice-President Hal Harmon, were seconded 
and approved.
 
Treasurer’s Report
SIS had $740.16 in the bank as of August 7, 2010.
  
Announcements

○ Former SIS Newsletter Editor, Marcy Carrel, now a librarian with the Peace 
Corps in Washington, D.C. attended the International Librarians Dinner with the 
Library of Congress and  ALA. 

○ The John and Mable Ringling Museum of Art Library has announced paid 
internships for Summer, 2011. Applications are now available. For more 
information, see: http://www.ringling.org/Opportunities2.aspx?id=434

  
New Business
SIS Past-President Jessica Zairo Riggins announced open positions on the SIS Board 
for the upcoming 2011 - 2012 year. 
  
Program

○ SIS Vice-President Hal Harmon introduced host, Linda McKee, Head Librarian 
at the John and Mable Ringling Museum of Art, who led a presentation and 
discussion on art librarianship.

○ The meeting and program at the concluded at about 1:00 pm and was followed 
by two group tours of the Ca d’Zan mansion. 
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